
Spring Clean Up 

April 13th – 24th 

 
The Village will be collecting yard waste during 

the second and third full week of April. 

 

Please have lawn/plant clippings, leaves, and small limbs 

in paper bags placed at the curb for pick up.  We will not 

be able to pick up limbs larger than 2” diameter.  Limbs 

that cannot be bagged must be stacked neatly at the 

curb. 

 

The Village will pick up yard waste only.  Absolutely no 

trash will be accepted. 

 

For more information, please call the Village offices at 

740-625-6075 



 

 

 

 

 


